
Green Mountain Care Board  
Prescription Drug Technical Advisory Group  

September 20, 2022 Meeting Minutes  
 

Attendance (Group Members and GMCB) 
Jill Abrams, Assistant Attorney General & Director, Consumer Protection Division, Vermont Office of the 
Attorney General  
Nate Awrich, Director, Pharmacy Supply Chain, UVMHN 
Devon Green, Vice President of Government Relations, VAHHS 
Jeff Hochberg, Director, Smilin Steve Pharmacy Group & President of Vermont Retail Druggists 
Jim Hopsicker, Sr. Leader, Health and Pharmacracy Management, MVP Health Care 
Mary Kate Mohlman, Vermont Director of Public Policy, Bi-State Primary Care Association  
Sam Peisch, Health Policy Analyst, Vermont Legal Aid  
Sara Teachout, Corporate Director, Government and Media Relations, BCBSVT 
Robin Lunge, Board Member, GMCB 
Christina McLaughlin, Health Policy Advisor, GMCB 
 
Review of Prior Work 
Christina McLaughlin presented an overview of the Prescription Drug Advisory Group, outlining the 
history of the group and its previous work. To see the full presentation, please click here.  
 
Future Advisory Group Work  
Group members discuss whether to continue the Prescription Drug Advisory Group, noting although 
their proposal did not move forward, it is valuable to convene as a group. Since there interest in 
continuing the group, the Board will discuss the future of this group in a public Board meeting. The 
group plans to reconvene in November 2022.  
 
Public Comment  
None  

https://gmcboard.vermont.gov/sites/gmcb/files/documents/Prescription%20Drug%20Advisory%20Group%20Update%2009.20.2022.pdf

